
Changes to Teachers pay scales M1-M6 

The salary scales have been updated in the Central system for BPS for the recently announced 

Teachers pay award. 

Pay awards remain at 1% for all teachers excepting M1-M6 which have been increased to 2%. 

The proposed1% had been included in BPS and therefore we have updated M1-M6 only. 

Note – this impacts on future years budgets as well as current year. 

To include this update in your budget plans you need to follow the instructions below. 

Open the current Employee Scenario 

Click the golden arrow on the Scenario – top bar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Click “Regenerate Employee Summary Group Reports” and then “Recalculate” 

 

The update will be applied to the Employee Scenario. 

When completing changes in your Budget Forecast –Repost the budget forecast 

 

“Re-check salary calculations” and then “Repopulate”. 

Check the figure on the Budget Forecast for Employee Scenario Value now matches the current 

figure on the Employee Scenario. 


